

4 October 2023

The Branch Secretary
United Firefighters Union of Australia Tasmania Branch
265 Macquarie Street
Hobart TAS 7000

Dear Leigh,

DOCUMENTS FOR YOUR ATTENTION

We advise that we have completed our audit for the United Firefighters Union of Australia Tasmania Branch for the year ended 30 June 2023.

Please find enclosed the following documents for your attention:

- 1. Signed general purpose financial report; and
- 2. Management letter 2023 in regards to the audit.

Please do not hesitate to contact us on 1300 284 330 should you have any queries in relation to the audit.

Yours Sincerely **AMW AUDIT**Chartered Accountants

MARTIN SHONE

Prinicipal

Enc.